

June 21, 2022

Honorable Mayor Gavin Massingill, Distinguished Members of the Rollingwood City Council and City Administrator Ashley Wayman,

I have been selected to serve as the next Chief of Police for the city of Seguin Texas. I am respectfully requesting your acceptance of my resignation from employment with Rollingwood effective August 13th 2022. I have nothing but the fondest regards for this community and my fellow city employees. My team and I have worked diligently to modernize the department, extend coverage and provide the highest level of public safety to Rollingwood residents, businesses and visitors alike. The support that we received from the citizenry has been exceptional and refreshing in these times of challenges for law enforcement nationwide. This is a unique and special community, and it has been my great honor to serve these past years in the capacity of your Chief of Police and Emergency Manager. I appreciate the opportunity and remain a friend to Rollingwood always.

Respectfully submitted,

Jason Brady